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                                                                                                                       Friday 6th December 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week the children have had an assembly from Brighton and Hove City Mission who spoke about 

a Reverse Advent Calendar and The Brighton Food Bank. 

 

The Brighton Food Bank helps those in Brighton and Hove during times of crisis. They do this through 

the kind donations of individuals, churches and businesses. 

This Christmas they are asking for donations in the form of a Reverse Advent Calendar.  They have 

made a suggestion for an item on each of the 24 days of advent.  We would like to ask you to consider 

collecting items from the list below. The collection bin is located in the school reception area and will 

be collected by the Mission on Thursday 19th December.  

 

Dec 1 Tin of Tuna           Dec 2  Christmas Biscuits 

3 Pack of Sugar                  4  Tin of carrots 

5 Body Wash       6 Corned Beef 

7 Tin of Fruit       8  Chocolate Bar 

9 Jar of Jam      10 Tin of Peas 

11 Cheese Biscuits     12 Rice Pudding 

13 Tube of Toothpaste          14 Body or face Moisturiser 

15 Pack of Nuts      16 Tin of Tomatoes 

17 Tooth Brush      18 Pack of Sweets 

19 Pack of Crisps      20 Christmas Pudding 

21 Jar of Coffee                 22 Tin of Curry 

23 Deodorant      24 Special Treat 

 

We would like to say a massive thank you in advance for your support in collecting food, this happens 

all year through and these special donations of food will make a big difference on the stock levels at 

the food bank. 

 

If you would like more information about this work please see the website WWW.BHCM.ORG.UK, or 

you can contact Brighton Food Bank on 01273 695330 or email foodbank@bhcm.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 
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